

McGovern Elementary School

Janna Norton, Principal

600 NW Elwood, Winston OR 97496

(541)679-3003 x3419

nortonj@wdsd.org

Thank You, Domino's!

McGovern Elementary would like to extend a huge **thank you** to Domino's Pizza for their generous donation of **60 pizzas** for our Open House! Your kindness helped us welcome families with warmth, food, and community. Because of your support, our event was filled with smiles, laughter, and full tummies.

We are grateful for your partnership and generosity—you truly made our Cheetah family celebration a success!

With appreciation,

The Students, Families, and Staff of McGovern Elementary